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Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 4:25 PM
To: PEA Committee
Subject: KAUPO SCHOOL RESTORATION PROJECT
Attachments: Ltr of Support.KaupoCommunityAssoc.20180319.pdf

Aloha, 
  
Please find Mr. Chad Goodfellow’s letter of support for tomorrow’s hearing regarding the Kaupo School Restoration 
Project. 
  
Thank you, 
Tia 
  

Tia Hanchett 
Office Manager | Executive Assistant 
  

 
  
1300 N. Holopono St., Ste. 201 | P.O. Box 220 
Kihei, HI  96753 
O 808.879.5205 | D 808.270.5930 | F 808.879.3674 
www.goodfellowbros.com 
 
Our Mission: To be the contractor of choice by our Clients,  
Employees and the Communities in which we live and work 
  
Goodfellow Bros., Inc. is an Equal Opportunity Employer 
  
 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in 
Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; 
Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here. 



 

 

March 19, 2018 
 
 
 
Maui County Council - 
Policy, Economic Development, and Agriculture Committee 
 
RE: Kaupo School Restoration Project Hearing March 20th, 2018 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
 I would like to take this opportunity to express our support of the Kaupo Community 
Association’s efforts to restore the old Kaupo School for use as a Community Center and 
Disaster/Hazard Mitigation Facility. 
 
 Southeast Maui, which Kaupo is a part of, is quite remote with minimal resources 
available to the community.  This restoration project would provide the community 
members with a Community Center for gatherings and meetings.  It would also serve as 
a Disaster/Hazard Mitigation Facility for the members of the community along with 
County/State/Federal agencies to operate a smaller version of an Emergency Operating 
Center (EOC) where emergency responders can gather.  Currently there is no such 
facility available in their area for such use. 
 
 Goodfellow Bros., Inc. has been active with helping the Kaupo community, along 
with Maui County as a whole, in times of disasters (e.g. brush fires, flooding, etc.).  To 
have a central location with elements of an EOC would be beneficial to all emergency 
responders.  The facility could also serve as a temporary shelter in the case of an 
emergency. 
 
 The historical restoration of the old Kaupo School would provide the remote area 
of Kaupo and its neighboring communities a sense of heightened comradery and safety.   
 

Thank you in advance for your favorable consideration and support of this Project 
for the Kaupo and neighboring communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chad Goodfellow 
President 


